
Attention Parents/Guardians with children in the 
Howell Special Education Programs… 

You’re invited to SEPAC Back to School Night! 
 

 
 

WHEN:   Thursday, October 19, 2023 at 6:00PM  

WHERE:   Via Zoom 

 

 RSVP to spolukort@howell.k12.nj.us by Wednesday, 

October 18, 2023. 
 

 

 

The Special Education Parent Advisory Council’s 

(SEPAC) mission is to facilitate communication 

between students, parents, staff, the Board of 

Education, and the community, with regards to the 

districts’ special education programs, for the 

purpose of advising the administration on matters 

pertaining to improving the quality of special 

education district wide. 
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